
Los Feliz Campus
Welcome Letter

2024-2025

Dear LILA Parents and Guardians,

We are excited to welcome you to campus for the upcoming 2024-25 school year. 
Please note, we have streamlined and updated key sections of the handbook to 
enhance communication of policies and procedures.

The parent handbook serves as a valuable resource to help you make the most 
of the procedures and special opportunities available on our campus. Please 
review this handbook carefully, as it provides essential information beyond just 
campus rules. The handbook outlines our school resources, expected standards 
of conduct, and unique aspects of our academic programs and school life. It is 
crucial for both students and families to understand these rules and policies.

Whether you are new to LILA or returning, it is a requirement to familiarize 
yourself with this document and adhere to all school policies. We encourage 
every member of our community to foster goodwill and mutual respect in all 
interactions.

I eagerly anticipate meeting both new and returning families in August and look 
forward to a successful school year.

Sincerely,

Sarah Koa  
Los Feliz Campus Director


